
Priory News 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have now reached the end of the first half-term in school, and  the 

Autumn weather has fully arrived. Where did the time go? 

Well done to LP6 for their class assembly this week! You were superb!  

The Parents Evening appointments are now live and bookings are filling 

up fast. We look forward to meeting with you all after the half-term 

break to discuss your child’s progress. 

Enjoy the half-term break! We look forward to seeing everyone back in 

school on Monday, 30th October. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Half-Term Holiday 23rd—27th October 

Autumn 2 Half-Term Starts 30th October 

Y5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament 31st October 

Parents Evenings 1st / 2nd November 

EW3 St Neots Tour and Museum Visit 3rd November 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 3rd November 

Bag2School Collection 7th  November 

Panathlon Event 7th November 

FOPJS Committee Mtg 8th November 

Individual Photographs 9th November 

National Anti-Bullying Week 13th—17th November 

Year 5/6 Mixed Football Tournament 14th November 

AI6 Class Assembly 15th November 

Flu Vaccinations 16th November 

Children in Need Day 17th November 

AG5 Class Assembly 22nd November 

Y6 Bikeability 20th—23rd November 

New Parents Open Morning 30th November 

FOPJS Disco 30th November 

Y4 Bikeability 1st December 

Staffing 

Today, we have said farewell to Miss Parker, one of our teaching assistants, as 

she leaves to undertake her teacher training. We wish her the very best in the 

next stage of her training. 

Secondary School reminder.  

The portal for Secondary applications closes on 31st October. Please ensure 

you have applied through the council you pay your council tax too.  

Year 6 Sale 

Well done to Ana, Ellie, Penny, India and Emily in Year 6 for their well-

organised and great fund-raising today. They have raised £180 in   

total—which will be used for some play equipment. The children will 

help to choose this after the half-term break.    

School Meals 

We are very fortunate to have an amazing catering team on site, who prepare meals each day 

for the children, providing a great lunchtime experience. 

After half-term, there will be a new menu. A copy of this can be found on the next page. 

Meals can be booked through Pupil Asset, in advance. All payments for meals should be made 

in advance. 

We also have a special menu on 3rd November to mark Bonfire Night. Please see the menu 

opposite for that day. 

We are also planning to return to being able to offer meals for parents and birthday tables in 

the near future—keep a look out for these! 



School Meals Winter Menu 




